
 
 
 
Dear Registrar, 
  
ICANN is sharing an invitation from the Registrar Stakeholder Group (RrSG) for you to join their 
webinar to discuss the proposed amendments to the Registrar Accreditation Agreement (RAA) 
on Domain Name System (DNS) abuse. This webinar will offer you the chance to learn about 
the proposed amendment and voting procedure, hear from members of the team who 
negotiated the amendment, and discuss its operational impacts with fellow ICANN-accredited 
registrars. 
  
This webinar is being presented by the RrSG and hosted by ICANN org. You do not need to be 
an RrSG member to attend and all registrars, regardless of membership, are encouraged to 
join. 
  
Please use the link below for the webinar to be held Monday, 9 October at 13:00 UTC. 
https://icann.zoom.us/j/95199895303?pwd=QzJOZnhaV3dJcW02WFhmdkdrU00wUT09 
  
Thank you,  
  
Russ Weinstein  
Vice President, GDD Accounts and Services  
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
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